



Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.: BDT/IP/PSB/DM/115 Geneva, 3 December 2015

To:

ITU-D Sector Members

Subject: Sponsorship Opportunities for the 2nd Global Forum on Emergency Telecommunications (GET-2016): Saving Lives. Kuwait City, Kuwait, 25-28 January 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

As indicated in my invitation letter dated 8 October 2015, the 2nd Global Forum on Emergency Telecommunications (GET-2016): Saving Lives, will take place from 25 to 28 January 2016 at the Regency Hotel in Kuwait City. GET-2016 is organized by the International Telecommunication Union and hosted by the Ministry of Communications of the State of Kuwait.

Ministers, policy makers, regulators, national disaster management stakeholders, lead academicians, private sector leaders, United Nations entities, regional and national organizations, non-governmental organizations, and others from countries worldwide will attend, debate and adopt concrete strategies at GET-2016 on how effective disaster risk reduction and management supported by information and communication technology (ICT) can contribute to the attainment of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) recently adopted by the United Nations General Assembly.

Taking this opportunity, I encourage you to become a GET-2016 sponsor and to benefit from this unique opportunity to enhance your company's visibility and brand promotion.

Details of sponsorship opportunities and benefits are available at the following link: http://www.itu.int/en/ITU-D/Partners/Pages/Sponsorships/Sponsorships.aspx. If you have any questions my team remain at your disposal and can be contacted by email at psb@itu.int.

I look forward to welcoming you at GET-2016.

Yours faithfully,

[Original signed]

Brahima Sanou Director